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Alexander, Vitter Announce Grant 
Funding for Catahoula Parish 

 
(Washington D.C.) – U.S. Rep. Rodney Alexander and U.S. Sen. David Vitter 

announced today that Catahoula Parish Law Enforcement District will receive a USDA 

Rural Development grant totaling $50,000. 

The funding will be used to purchase a new fully equipped patrol unit and K-9 

dog.  

“Keeping rural officers equipped with modern patrol cars is a central need for 

areas such as Catahoula Parish,” Alexander said. “This grant will ensure officers in this 

region will be ready and able to respond quickly in emergency law enforcement 

situations as well as in their daily efforts to serve the community.” 

“The additional resources made possible by this grant will go a long way 

to helping keep Catahoula residents safe,” said Vitter. “They can now rest assured that 

their families have access to the same protections they would have in larger cities.” 
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